Picnic Point Elementary

December 2023

A safe and nurturing environment that promotes passion for lifelong learning

Ali Williams, Principal

Dear Picnic Point Families;

It was great to see so many families during conference time last week. The book fair was a hit, so thank you for supporting the library.

I wanted to also thank you for supporting the walk-a-thon, it went great and students had a fun time being outside with all of the students walking and jogging for raising funds for students. With the new trimester, it is a great time to have some goals to reach for. Encourage your child/children to read each night by setting a time for it, offering to listen to them read aloud or share the reading.

Have a wonderful winter break



Attendance Matters

As many families will be traveling this month for winter break, please remember some of the following attendance policies. Remember, attendance is an important part of your child's education.

Your child has a maximum of 5 travel days per school year excused.

If you are taking your student(s) for time off, you will need to complete a pre-arranged absence form for each student. You can



access the form by clicking the button below.

These types of absences are excused:

- · Illness
- · Medical Appointment
- · Family Emergency

These types of absences are **NOT** excused:

- · Travel/Vacation (beyond the 5 days)
- · Missed bus/Transportation issues (excludes McKinney Vento)

Absences need to be called in before 9am. If you have called in your child's absence and receive an automated phone call/e-mail/text, please disregard. This is an automated system. It's scheduled release time may not catch all attendance updates entered or phone calls received that morning. Have a wonderful winter break!

Pre-Arranged Absence Form



Health Room

It's that time of year...Please send your students to school with warm clothes.

Thank you, Nurse Dixon

Calendar

December 7 - Pearl Harbor Day December 15 - Early Release 12:55 Dismissal December 18-January 1 - Winter Break - No School

December 21 - First Day of Winter

Winter Break



Winter Weather Information

It's that time of year again! With the potential for snow and ice in the next few months, we would like to provide you with easy access to helpful information in case of school delays, closures, or

hua rauta ahangaa

School delays and closures are monitored and announced early in the morning. There are several ways the information is relayed. Parents will receive a message via text through Parent Square, where the message will also be posted.

You may also find closure and delay information on the <u>Mukilteo school district website</u>, KING 5, KOMO 4, Fox 13, KIRO 7 and their radio affiliates, the <u>FlashAlert</u> website, and district social media pages (Facebook, Instagram, and X).

If bus routes are impacted due to snow and ice, alternate bus routes can be found here.

Picnic Point PTA Information - Click Here!

Mukilteo School District

Mukilteo School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination:



Civil Rights Coordinator and Title IX Coordinator Simone Neal (425-356-1319), nealsr@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Section 504 Coordinator Becca Anderson (425-356-1277),

<u>andersonra@mukilteo.wednet.edu</u>

ADA/Access Coordinator Karen Mooseker (425-356-1330), moosekerkw@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Address: 9401 Sharon Drive in Everett, WA.

Inquiries regarding ADA/Access issues at Sno-Isle TECH Skills Center should be directed to Wes Allen, Director (425-348-2220)

allenwr@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Address: 9001 Airport Road in Everett, WA 98204.



